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NEWSLETTER February 

2023 

 

 
Antonine Court, 30 Dunkenny Road, GLASGOW. G15 8LH 

WWW.ANTONINE.ORG  T: 0141 944 6393 

 

Remember this is your Newsletter! If you want to add anything or 

suggest anything then just get n touch with Sharon our admin 

worker. 

 

 

Many happy returns to Robert, Lyndsey, Norman, Liam and Declan. 

(It was Lyndsey and Megan’s Birthdays on the same day). 
Unfortunately Norman and Liam’s Birthdays fell over a weekend so 
we didn’t get pictures. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

April 
Focus Group 
Date to be confirmed. 

Watch this space! 
 

Antonine’s Facebook 
Page 
 is Live! 

Check it out! 
 

Our website will be live by 10th 
March 2023.  

Lookout for more details!! 

http://www.antonine.org/
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Jenny enjoying 

a session of 

rebound 

therapy. 

 

 

 

 

 

A wee thumbs up to 

let you know how 

good it is! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hugh on the right 

enjoying his 

session! 
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The service users enjoy taking part in the 

hand chimes activities but as well as hand 

chimes they also play other instruments.  

The following pictures are of our service 

users with some of those instruments. 

 

 

 

 

 

Theresa below playing the cow bell. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alan on the left with the tambourine 
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Ryan on the bongo drums 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the left Robert playing the bodhran…. 
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Theresa concentrating on 

creating a decorated heart for her Valentine! 

 

 

I think Alexander’s 

making a fabulous 

job of his! 

Don’t you? 
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Being creative must be 

thirsty work! 

 

 

 

Valentines Day memorable and fun for the service users. 

She did a wonderful job of it! This is Natasha (Blue Cardigan) 

and Megan preparing some gifts for the Service Users and 

their families. All handmade 

of course! 

As usual whenever there’s 

artistic stuff going on there’s 

a wee bit of mess…. 
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All of the ingredients assembled for Pancake Day. All 

that’s needed now is the enthusiasm we’ve come to 

expect!  

Our Chefs for the day were Brian and Tyler…. 

 

 

Mark and Linda waiting patiently to 

start putting their favourite ingredients 

on their pancakes….. 
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Sheree, looks as though she’s loving 

her pancake! 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan being helped by Donna…… 
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Mmmmmmm….. Neil’s look delicious! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I think it’s clear that Theresa is thoroughly 

enjoying hers, don’t you? 
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Following a thorough Risk 

Assessment, we have 

introduce new “drop off” 

zones in the carpark. This 

is to help to  keep people 

safe from being injured by 

other vehicles. 

Please do not walk across 

the car park unless 

absolutely necessary.  

These areas have been 

designated for your care 

and safety. 
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Have your Say 

 

If you would like to tell us about your experience of our service you can do this by: - 

• Completing this leaflet and sending it to us or 

 

• Telephoning on 0141 944 6393 or 

 

•  Email your feedback to us at admin@antonine.org 

 

Your Feedback 

 

Please tick the relevant boxes 

 

 Compliment      Comment 

 

    Concern      Complaint 

 

Have we received feedback about this before?    Yes    No 

  

Would you like us to respond to you about your feedback?    Yes    No 

What would you like to say about the service you received? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@antonine.org
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Date: _______________________ 


